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Trever M. Fulton

From: doc2r2@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 1:09 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: Support for SB 87...

Dear Senate Resources Committee Member, 
  
Let it be known that, as an Alaskan resident, your constituent, a member of the NRA, and a member of the Resident 
Hunters of Alaska, RHAK, I support SB 87.  
Please understand that I and those residents with which I communicate regularly request your support for this bill as to 
protect, first and foremost, the Alaskan resident’s access to hunting big game in our wonderful state of Alaska before 
other interests. 
Thank you for taking the time. 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. David Richey 


